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ACTION REQUIRED 
Updated Claims Bulk Upload Template 
The Claims Bulk Upload Template has been modified to address an issue with Foreclosure Facilitation Fees.  
Beginning Saturday, August 21, 2010, please use version 2.5 of the Claims Bulk Upload Template, which will be 
available on the VALERI website at http://www.benefits.va.gov/homeloans/valeri.asp by close of business August 
20, 2010.  To avoid errors with your bulk uploads, all claims submitted after August 20, 2010, must be on this 
new template. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
The VALERI Support Team 
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